
Merit Badge Counselor 
Registration Renewal 2022 

 

Who? 

All registered merit badge counselors in Mecklenburg County Council 

What? 

To renew your merit badge counselor registration for the year 2022, you will fill 

out an online survey that will allow you to update your contact information, 

choose which merit badges you want to teach in 2022, and renew your 

commitment to being a merit badge counselor. 

Why? 

National BSA requires us to re-register all merit badge counselors on an annual 

basis. We believe that this online survey is the most convenient and efficient way 

to complete this process. 

How? 

1. Every registered merit badge counselor will receive an email from the 

Registrar, David Russell, in mid-October. This email will include the link to the MBC 

Registration Renewal Survey, your member ID number, youth protection training 

date on-file, and the merit badges you are currently registered to teach. If you do 

not receive this email, contact David Russell.  

2. Please note: You are limited to 16 Merit Badges. If you have more than that, 

please submit a drop form.  

3. You can access the MBC Registration Renewal Survey through the link in the 

email any time between November 1st, 2021 and December 15th, 2021. 

4. There may be circumstances that require follow-up communications from 

the Council Advancement Committee, so please try to complete your registration 

as early as possible. Once all requested merit badges are approved, your 

registration will be renewed through December 31st, 2022. 

 
Questions? Please contact the Registrar at david.russell@scouting.org 


